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February 3, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013

this Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,

but for the information of DepEd officials,

personnel, as well as the concerned public.

(visit www.deped.gov.ph)

International Awards for Most Outstanding Educators, Researchers,
Professionals, and Humanitarian Advocates
(ETCOR Awards 2023)

In reference to the attached letter from Dr. Richard D. Sanchez, Founder and
Head Research Consultant and Dr. Rosalinda V. Sanchez, Event Chairwoman, ETCOR
Awards 2023, ETCOR Educational Research Center Philippines, the field is hereby
informed of the above-captioned subject which shall be held on July 8, 2023 for the
Mid-year Conferment of Awards and on December 27, 2023 for the Year-end Conferment
of Awards.

Other pertinent details of the said event can be accessed via the link:
https:/ /tinyurl.com/ETCORmemoranda

For more information, please contact:

ETCOR Educational Research Center Philippines

Name:Dr. Rosalinda V. Sanchez, Event Chairwoman

Contact Number: 0939-202-9035

Email Address: embracingthecultureofresearch@gmail.com
embracingthecultureofresearch@etcor.org

This is issued for information purpose not an endorsement of the activity.
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January 20, 2023

Dr. Wilfredo E. Cabral
Regional Director
Department of Education
National Capital Region
Republic of the Philippines

Attention: Human Resource and Development Division (HRDD)
Dear Dr. Cabral:
Greetings from ETCOR Educational Research Center!

ETCOR Educational Research Center will conduct the “International Awards for Most
Outstanding Educators, Researchers, Professionals, and Humanitarian Advocates” (ETCOR
Awards 2023) on July 8, 2023, Saturday (Mid-year Conferment of Awards) and on
December 27, 2023, Wednesday (Year-end Conferment of Awards), at different venues for
physical or face-to-face awarding to be determined at a later date by the event organizers.
Participants who will choose to virtually attend the event will also be allowed. The specific
dates and platforms for the virtual awarding will also be determined by the event
organizers. The 47-page guidelines for the said event can be found in ETCOR Memorandum
No. 02, s. 2023 which you can access via this link: hitps://tinyurl.com/ETCORmemoranda

ETCOR Educational Research Center will be very glad if your office can disseminate this
communication about the aforementioned event.

For more information and/or clarifications regarding this communication, please coordinate
with ETCOR via mobile number 0939-202-9035 and/or e-mail address

embracingthecultureofresearch@gmail.com / embracingthecultureofresearch@etcor.org.

We are praying for your positive response.

One with you in gmbracing the culture of research,

Sanchez
Event Chairwoman, ETCOR Awards 2023
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Folinder and Head ﬁesearch Consultant
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